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At the junction of Lower Wharf and Stratford Road there is a BCC footpath sign showing that the 

Ouse Valley Walk continues from the BUC/27/7 defined path towards the town along Stratford Road 

on the south side (see Fig 1). 

 

It would seem in the absence of any immediate funding that either some low cost temporary surface 

could be spread down a 2 metre wide path from the path that currently stops at Lower Wharf (see 

Fig 3) to the path at the entrance to the football club (see Fig 4) on Stratford Fields (see Fig 2 for 

location marked in red). 

 

If a low cost path is not possible perhaps a 2 metre wide regular low cut of the grass along this 

section would be appropriate. 
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